
Meet The Teacher 😊 

 
 

Dear 4E,   

 

My name is Miss Earnshaw and I am super excited to be your teacher next 

year! You will all know me from teaching you in Year 2 and it will be so nice to 

have you in my class permanently this year.  

 

I have been at Dilkes Academy for 3 years now, I started my journey in 

reception and was soon teaching Year 1. I spent a short time in year 5 and the 

past year I have been teaching in Year 4!  

 

Let me tell me you a little bit about myself – I absolutely love all things to do 

with nature (that’s me in the picture walking with an elephant in Thailand) 

- especially, interesting facts about animals and plants. If you have any 

interesting animal facts, bring them my way as I am all for it. I absolutely love 

David Attenborough so do not be surprised if I 

end up talking about him – a lot! My favourite 

animal is a chimpanzee, did you know that 

chimpanzees represent one of our closest living 

relatives, sharing 98% of our DNA? 

 

Before teaching, I use to work in the 

sky, as cabin crew. This allowed me to see every part of the world and 

I was able to experience different cultures and see lots of amazing 

animals.  One of my favourite subjects is geography, and I can’t wait 

to share my exciting travel experiences with you.    

 

I also have 2 dogs. Coco is the silver girl and Ernie 

(named after my name Earnshaw) is the white boy! I absolutely 

love them, so you will hear a lot about these in year 4      .  

Movies are my favourite things to watch in my spare time, 

especially fantasy. I am really into fitness and I love running, 

so I hope you do not mind if I get you all up moving in the 

classroom!  

 

This year is going to be super fun - we are going to have the best time learning 

new things together!  

 

See you soon 4E,  

Miss Earnshaw  


